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Statement from House Republican Leader Christine Drazan  
 

SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) has released the 
following statement:  
 
“Oregonians should be disappointed that Democrats have apparently thrown in the 
towel and refuse to participate in good faith conversations moving forward. We are not 
asking for secret negotiations or last-minute deals. We have repeatedly and publicly 
asked the majority party to allow the people of Oregon to vote on the cap-and-trade bill 
and to limit the scope of bills to those consistent with the intent of voter approved short 
sessions. Opportunities for bipartisanship continue to exist if Democratic leaders are 
willing to work together.” 
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